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We need more election integrity measures in Oregon.  When something is too easy 

to do, it is too easy to commit fraud.  Non-citizens should not be registered to vote or 

allowed to vote in Oregon.  That is a privilege of citizenship.   

 

https://www.bakerinstitute.org/event/carter-baker-commission-16-years-later-voting-

mail 

 

In 2005, former President Jimmy Carter and former U.S. Secretary of State James A. 

Baker, III, co-chaired the Commission on Federal Election Reform, which produced a 

report on the U.S. electoral process and recommendations on maximizing ballot 

access and election integrity. 

 

20 years later, many of the recommendations remain relevant. While the COVID-19 

pandemic and record number of voters who cast absentee or mail-in ballots raised 

concerns about the security of the 2020 absentee process, the Carter-Baker report 

warned: “Absentee ballots remain the largest source of potential voter fraud.” 


